
DATE: Tuesday, January 19, 2021

TOPIC: Rutledge Hall Stairwell Flooring Bid

PREPARED BY: Courtney Whited

Recommended for:
☒ Action

☒ Discussion

☒ Information

Purpose/Background:
Four bids were received for the Rutledge Hall Stairwell Flooring project scheduled to begin Summer 

2021. Each bid was evaluated on a criteria of 24 points in the attached document. Johnson Floor 

Company priced the job at $88,540, while Iskalis American Floor Show came in $4,740 lower at 

$83,800. Both quotes include a $10,000 contingency. Although each contractor had irregularities, 

Johnson Floor Company tends to meet more of the requirements than all other bidders.

Fiscal Impact:
$88,540 which includes a $10,000 contingency.

Recommendation:
It is the Administrative recommendation that the Facilities Committee concurs to recommend to the 

Board of Education to accept the bid from Johnson Floor Company in the amount of $88,540 for the 

Rutledge Hall Stairwell Flooring project to begin and finish during the Summer 2021.
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